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Notification of Lockbox Address for Physical Checks 
 
 

Effective:    January 1, 2022 
 

 
The bank for Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Houston has changed our Lockbox 
address to receive physical checks. 
 
 
When sending physical checks, please use the address below: 
 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Houston 
P O Box 676465  
Dallas, TX 75267-6465 
 
 
NOTE – Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Houston accepts ACH deposits for donations.  
This is our preferred method of receiving funds.  Please contact the personnel below 
to discuss ACH deposits. 
 
 
BGCGH Staff to Contact: 

Jonathan Sturgis  jsturgis@bgcgh.org   713-400-2953 

Susy Smith   ssmith@bgcgh.org   713-400-2948 

Ted Sukey   tsukey@bgcgh.org   713-400-2955 
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